
TMG Patient Participation Group

The new committee has been in place since September 2023 and in this time have worked hard on the ethos of the PPG, updating its Terms of Reference, various forms and the PPG boards at the four surgeries.  The group have been instrumental in the running of successful health events and have forged a working relationship with the Health and Wellbeing Officer at Nailsea Town Council.

TMG attend each month with me and a GP Partner, bringing updates and plans to the group and allowing TMG to introduce the partners and their roles within the business.  We have worked closely to mirror our messaging through the various social media platforms and have gained an open route for communication.

I wanted to thank you all for your work and commitment to the PPG. Your ideas and willingness to get involved have been invaluable.

We have a great working relationship with the group, allowing us all to share suggestions, feedback which in turn, makes such a positive impact on our patient community.

Thank you again for your hard work.

